
	 	 		 The	Cub	Run	PTA		
invites	you	to	participate	in	
the	
		

Cub	Run	Elementary	
2nd	Annual	

	

	
	

March	9th,		6:30pm	–	7:30pm	
	

Return	attached	Participation	Form	by	February	10th.	
	

For	Science	Fair	Guidelines,	visit	
http://cubrunpta.org/science-fair/	

	
If	you	need	assistance	purchasing	display	board	supplies	contact	a	counselor	for	financial	

aid	information	
Questions?	Contact	Rebecca	McGonigle	at	cubrunptapresident@gmail.com	or		

Linnea	Ober	at	cubrunptacommunity@gmail.com	


